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Dear Parents, 

As per the newspaper report dated 20/12/2020(Sunday). The Government of 

Karnataka has decided to reopen schools and to commence classes for class 10 

from Jan 1, 2021.In this connection the management requests parents to send 

their consent regarding the same. This information is needed to make the 

necessary preparations in school to conduct classes offline.  A detailed SOP will 

be shared once we receive the consent letters from the parents. 

The school will take care of the social distancing and the hygienic conditions 

during the sessions and follow the SOP sent by the Government. The consent 

form has been attached for your further reference. Please fill up the form and 

mail it to ​info@mtpscbse.com​ ​by 25/12/2020. 

 

Regards 

Principal 

Mother Teresa Public School, Jalahalli 

Bangalore  

 

Consent Form  

I ________________________ parent of _________ class ______ sec _____ 

give my consent to send my ward to attend classes held in the school from Jan 

4​th​ 2021. I will ensure that my ward will adhere to the COVID-19 protocol. I 

agree that the school will not be held responsible in case my child is affected 

with COVID-19.  
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